
 
 

 

Year 4 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements. 
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This week we have: 

 Written non-chronological reports about a mythical creature. 

 Undertaken Reading assessments to check our understanding of the curriculum so far. 

 Revised maths concepts that we have previously struggled with in part- including the perimeter of 

rectilinear shapes and how many days are in each month. 

 Started to practise our class assembly. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Making our Greek pots (there was a delay with the clay which is why this has moved from last week) 

 Practising our class assembly 

 Learning about Perseus and Medusa, then writing an informative leaflet using our knowledge 

 Consolidating our learning for our maths topics of measurement and multiplication/division. 

 

Homework 

In assembly this week Mrs McCluskey launched a Safer Parking Poster Competition and we are asking for 
children to take part as their homework for this week. The purpose of the competition is to promote good 
driving and parking habits in the local community. 
We deal with lots of concerns and worries about this matter and we would like to promote some simple 
rules that will make life better for everyone. 
We ask everyone to:- 

 When you park, please do so carefully and don’t block the pavements. 

 Don’t block drives, even for a short time. 
 Stay off yellow lines, zig-zags and out of the bus stop. 

 Stay out of the school car park. 

 Do not leave engines running while you wait. 
 Think about the safety of children at all times! 
  
For the competition we are asking the children to design a bright, colourful poster, with the winning design 
being used for a banner on the school fence. The posters are due in for Monday 9th December. 
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Further information and Key Events 

 

Our class assembly is on the 12th December at 2.30 pm. The children can wear their Greek costumes for 

this if you still have them! 

 

 

 


